
 
 

Date: December 21, 2017 
 
To: North York Community Council 
 
Subject: Parking Amendments – Vanderhoof Avenue 
 
Summary: 
 
There has been an ongoing issue with trucks parking on Vanderhoof Avenue, east of Brentcliffe 
Road, impeding access to driveways on the south side of the road. Therefore, I am requesting to 
prohibit parking at all times on the south side of Vanderhoof Avenue between Brentcliffe Road 
and Aerodrome Crescent (west). Furthermore, there is a discrepancy between the bylaw 
schedules and the existing signed parking and stopping regulations on Vanderhoof Avenue. I 
am requesting amendments to the bylaw schedules to address this discrepancy.  
 
Recommendation: 
 

1. City Council prohibit parking at all times on the south side of Vanderhoof Avenue, 
between Brentcliffe Road and Thomas Elgie Drive, and between a point 144 metres east 
of Brian Peck Crescent and Research Road. 

2. City Council rescind the stopping prohibition in effect from 8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m., 
Monday to Friday, on both sides of Vanderhoof Avenue, between Brentcliffe Road and 
Research Road. 

 
Thank you for your consideration of this matter.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jon Burnside 
Ward 26  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 


